PECEIVED

OCT 18 2004

October 13, 2004

Lower Basin 34 Irrigators
Mitigation Committee
P.O. Box 135
Arco, ID 83213

Dr. Gary Spackman Idaho Dept. of Water Resources 320 E. Front Street PO Box 83720 Boise, ID 83720-0098

Dear Mr. Spackman,

This brief letter is to inform you that we have formed a group of irrigators from the lower part of the basin to try and come up with a fair mitigation plan for this irrigation district. We will be working on this plan for the next few weeks. We look forward to sharing the plan with you near future.

Thank you for being involved with us in this important matter,

We are very truly yours,

Darrel McDonald Chairman

Ph. 208-527-3413

Oarrelf McDonald

Tip Harwood Secretary

Ph. 208-554-2109

Tip Harwood